
           

  

 

TOPIC:    Approval of Maximum Class Size Waivers for 2012-2013 School Year     

 

SUBMITTED BY:   Mrs. Gloria S. Rendon   OF:   Asst. Superintendent for Administration  

 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:         

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:    September 19, 2012    

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees approve the following Maximum 

Class Size Waivers for the 2012-2013 School Year. 

 

(Class Size Waivers will be presented at the Committee Meeting) 

 

 

 

RATIONALE: 

 
 

 

 

 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE AND COMPLIANCE: 
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